Second Class Work
11th – 15th May 2020
Hi all,

We hope that you and your families are all keeping safe and well at the moment. Many thanks to those who got in touch with us by email, it was so nice to hear from you and hear how the boys are doing. 
We have uploaded suggested work for each day on Aladdin, it is important to note that  this is not work which you should feel you must do but rather a guideline should you wish to do this work with your child. Your son can learn lots & develop skills for life from hands on activities too- baking, gardening, nature walks, helping around the house, etc. This is also  a great time for the boys to develop new hobbies and interests all from the safety of their own homes and within the 5km limit. 
You can email us if you wish pictures of the boys at work and any feedback in relation to the work set out on 2nddonacarney@gmail.com. If your son is having any difficulties with this work, please email and we can provide alternative activities.
As the communion should be taking place on Saturday, we are hoping to create a slideshow of the boys on our blogs and we would love to include every boy even if they were not due to make their communion. We would really appreciate if you could email us a photo by Wednesday . We have attached some files for the boys to choose from ,they could also draw their own picture and they can hold it up in the photo if they wish. We think that this is a nice opportunity to mark the day with them and remind them that their special day will come soon. 
We will be updating our class blogs regularly and using it as a tool to hopefully connect us all in some way so please take a look for  photos, updates and some useful links and resources; 

Ms Callan- https://mscallansclass.weebly.com/
Ms Smith- https://mscsmith2ndclass.weebly.com/ 

Our learning support department’s blog can be found here- https://setdonacarney.weebly.com/
Sending you and your children our best wishes to stay safe and well for the week ahead, 
Ms Callan and Ms Smith
